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School Gateway payments 

Please ensure that all payments for clubs, 

breakfast club, extended day, swimming and 

lunches are up to date or paid in advance. 

Thank you. 

Nourish Special menu 

On Thursday 8th February, there will be a special 

lunch menu to celebrate Chinese New Year. If 

your child would like a meal, please let the class 

teacher know on the morning of Thurs 8th Feb and 

pay £2.70 on the School Gateway. Flyer attached 

to the Newsletter. 

 

 

Our Big Day Out! 

What a great time we had on our Big Day Out!  

On Tuesday, we embarked on a train journey 

from Broadstairs station to Thanet Parkway, and 

the adventure continued at Pegwell Nature 

Reserve.  

The nature reserve welcomed us with open arms, 

showcasing its breath-taking beauty! From 

horses to seals, a symphony of birds, and 

adorable rabbits – nature truly stole the show. 

The crisp winter weather added a touch of 

enchantment to the experience, making it a day 

to remember.  

A huge thank you to Southeastern for their 

incredible support! Their seamless assistance at 

both stations made boarding a breeze, ensuring a 

smooth and delightful journey for all. Thank you 

for contributing to our unforgettable day!  

We can't wait for the next Big Day Out in the 

Summer!! 

 

 

Reminders 

Year 3 coffee morning 

Year 3 parents, come along and meet the NHS 

Wellbeing Team on Tuesday 23rd January. 

Please meet at the school office at 9am.  

Year 6 SALUS trip to Dreamland 

On Wednesday 21st February, Year 6 will be 

attending a ‘Safety in Action’ afternoon at 

Dreamland, Margate, run by Project SALUS. 

Please remember to return the completed forms to 

the office. 

Lost property 

Lots of pupils seem to be misplacing their 

expensive P.E tops. Please could parents make 

sure these are clearly labelled so that we can 

return them to their rightful owners. 

Thank you. 

Jewellery in school 

Please could we remind all pupils that jewellery 

should not be worn in school, only small stud 

earrings are allowed. 

Long hair should be tied back and nail varnish 

should not be worn. 

Thank you 
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Dates for the Diary Terms 3&4 2024 

Mon 22nd – Fri 26th Jan – Prayer Week 

Tues 23rd Jan – Year 3 coffee morning 

Fri 9th Feb – Last day of Term 3 

Mon 12th – Fri 16th Feb – Half term 

Mon 19th Feb – First day of Term 4 

Wed 21st Feb – SALUS trip for Year 6 

Fri 7th March – World Book Day  

Thurs 28th March – Last Day of Term 4 

SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1.30pm. NO CLUBS 

OR EXTENDED DAY. 

Mon 15th April – Inset Day – school closed to 

pupils 

Tues 16th April – First Day of Term 5 

All school events can be found on our 

website under ‘events’ – please check back 

weekly for additions and changes to our 

events – we are a busy school. 

 

Star of the Week 

3L: Amelia P – for a fantastic attitude on our trip to 

Pegwell Bay – you are a real role model! 😊 

3SB: Arthur T – for always having excellent learning 

behaviour and putting effort into everything he does.  

😊 

3S: Antonio T – for an improvement in his focus and 

concentration this week and working hard in all 

lessons. - Well done 😊 

4B: Billie B – for her effort and focus in her maths 

group this week. 

4W:  Gethin E – for his excellent enthusiasm and 

engagement in the Big Outdoor Day. 😊 

4S: Jack H – for being observant of the wildlife on 

our trip and showing the 3R’s so well.  😊 

5S: Josh M-T – for always having a fantastic attitude 

to learning and being fully engaged in all lessons. 

😊 

5L: Archie A – for his much improved focus and 

effort in all lessons.  Keep it up Archie! 😊 

5NB:  Lewis D-J – for having such a positive attitude 

to all activities and sharing his insightful facts with 

the class – well done Lewis. 😊 

6I: Danny B T – for his attention to detail in our 

maths co-ordinates work. 😊 

6M: Elsie H - For a fantastic understanding of 

coordinates in maths, well done! 

6AW:  Izzy P – for fantastic effort in all she does 

and being an amazing talk partner. 

6G: Ronny D – for his super effort in all lessons and 

some lovely history work on the Mayans. 😊 

 

 

 

Half Term Activities 

TSC Coaching 

TSC will be running a Multi Sports Holiday Club 

at St. Peter’s and other locations during Half 

Term. If you would like your child to attend, 

please book directly with them via their email 

thanet@tscoaching.co.uk   

RAF Manston History Museum 

A family friendly Lego Exhibition will be running 

during half Term.  

Please see the posters for both events attached 

to this Newsletter. 

 Times table weekly results 

3S – 31.48  4W – 40.29 

3L – 35.72  4S – 44.55 

3SB – 35.08  4B – 41.30 

 

5S –39.51   6I – --------- 

5L – 41.37  6AW – 42.18 

5NB –  43.03  6M – 42.23 

   6G –42.54 

Well done everyone! 
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